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Brue Baukol Capital Partners to Host Community Meeting 
Regarding Former ConocoPhillips' Campus 

 
 
LOUISVILLE, CO - Brue Baukol Capital Partners (BBCP) will host a community meeting 
from 6 to 8 p.m. on Monday, August 19, 2019, to share information and solicit community input 
about its applications for Rezoning, Comprehensive Plan Amendment and General Development 
Plan Amendment for the former ConocoPhillips' Campus. The meeting will be held in the 
Brooks and Crown Rooms of the Louisville Recreation & Senior Center, 900 Via Appia Way, in 
Louisville. Refreshments will be served. 
  
What:  Community meeting regarding former ConocoPhillips' Campus 
When: Monday, August 19 from 6-8 p.m. 
Where: Louisville Recreation & Senior Center 
 
BBCP is a Denver-based real estate investment and development firm committed to engaging the 
Louisville community in an authentic and transparent process as plans are developed for the site. 
Our goal is to create a mixed-use community that both activates another part of the city while 
paying homage to its historical openness.  
 
The agenda for the first community meeting will include an introduction to the project team, 
overview of existing conditions and zoning, review of the application process, and breakout 
sessions to obtain citizen input on several key areas: open space, mobility/transportation and uses 
for the mixed-use subareas. The BBCP team will be there to ask for and listen to community 
ideas and input. 
 
If you are unable to attend and would like to learn more about the project, we welcome the 
opportunity to meet or speak with you or your organization. Please contact Roger Sherman at 
303-592-5465. 


